
COMPASS NEWS 

Friday, August 2, 2024 

DATES TO KNOW… 

Thursday, Aug 15—6 to 7:30 p.m.—Back to School Night / Services Fair 

Monday, Sept 2—LABOR DAY  No School 

Lovejoy’s Letter 

It was a great week!  It was wonderful to see all the returning and 

new students coming to the CEC.  The staff had different activities 

they shared with the students to help get a better idea of who the 

students and staff are outside the subject areas they teach and 

study.  Please look over the pictures included in this newsletter.  

Monday, we will start coursework and phone pouches.  Please have 

your students charge their Chromebooks so they are ready to go 

work.   

Have a wonderful weekend ad we look forward to seeing all of our 

students next week! 

Martzall’s Minute 

 

Welcome 

Back!! 



Springer’s Stake 

It's that time of year again and I am ready and excited to welcome our new and returning stu-
dents to the fold! I love seeing all of the familiar faces and I look forward to getting to know all 
of the new incoming students. The counseling office is a place of respite and understanding. If 
a student needs a shoulder to cry on, this is where they come. We refer students and families 
to resources and help students and families navigate their daily lives.  
We also make sure each and every student understands where they stand in regards to their 
graduation progress. We continue to meet and coach each student during every step of their 
educational journey in this building.  Not one student should ever admit to not knowing what 
they need to do to graduate on time!  
I look forward to seeing all of the parents at our Back to School Night on August 15th from 
6:00 pm to 7:30 pm.  
Please look for a separate Parentsquare with information on our Community Outreach 
Event held during Back to School Night. There will be agencies from all over Marion Coun-
ty and the Southside to help you and your family members access much needed services. We 
will be supplying dinner and we will have several drawings for 50 and 100 dollar gift cards. 
Please plan on attending!  

Craig’s Corner 

Hello, and welcome to the 24-25 school year! I am so excited to work with our students and families. 
As the school social worker, I help connect families with resources. I am in the building on Wednes-
days and Thursdays, but I can be reached at 317-789-3949 or by email acraig@perryschools.org or 
via Parent Square on any school day. My goal is to help all of our students thrive socially, emotionally, 
and academically.  

mailto:acraig@perryschools.org


Wonderful First Day!  It 

was great to see all the 

new and returning faces! 



Our first week was full of smiles.  School pictures were taken!  

Staff had planned activates for the students to get better ac-

quainted with their peers and the staff.  Check out some of the 

events of the week! 



More pictures 

from the first 

days of school! 


